
4/03/2022 

Dear all 
 
In this week’s digest: 

• A funded PhD is available at QUT studying the relationship between vegetation, bushfires 
and buildings. You’d be using drones and 3D models, and working in a team to create highly 
impactful outcomes. Please contact Grant Hamilton g.hamilton@qut.edu.au for details. 

• Another PhD opportunity is available for a collaborative project between Auckland 
Bioengineering Institute and DairyNZ and will involve working with and improving the 
existing cow model, Molly. Molly is a key component in the DairyNZ toolbox used to design 
sustainable dairy systems for the future. It means that the suitable candidate will have 
excellent employment opportunities in NZ as post-doc scientist after the PhD. 
https://www.auckland.ac.nz/en/abi/study-with-us/study-options/research-
projects/Anatomically-detailed-biophysically-governed-modelling-of-energy-flows-in-dairy-
cows.html 

If you would like something included in this digest, please email it to office@mssanz.org.au    

Kind regards, Karen 
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